
Mini Golf Course found at Great Oak Park,  aka, Mullers Park 

 

According to Great Oak Park Chair Mike Mike Guadagnino, the park committee has unearthed 

the old Muller’s Park miniature golf range. The range is made of concrete, and appears to be in 

very good condition. A small group of volunteers has offered to do an “archeological dig” to 

expose, clean up and possibly restore this miniature golf range so it may be used again. If you 

would like to help on this project, the work will be done on weekday nights, please contact Mike at 

CoachGuad@aol.com. 



 
Aerial shot of Pleasureland and Muller's Park circa 1979. 



 
One of the golf holes which needs to be further unearthed! 

 
A second golf hole which needs a little more TLC... 

Present day photographs courtesy of Park Chair Mike Guadagnino. 
 


